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English 

This half term as writers, we will be using our European topic as 

an inspiration for our writing. We will be focusing on: 

An informal email. 

How do you keep in touch with people? Talking, writing or 

phoning. What happens if you want to talk with someone who 

does not have any of these. How would you do it? We will be 

creating our own email, to a relative, whose only form of 

communication is a computer. We will be focusing on – 

apostrophes for contractions and possession, commas to 

separate items in a list, fronted adverbials, correct use of 

expanded now phrases, punctuating direct speech, using 

informal language and drafting ad editing an email.  

 

 

 

 

 

R.E 

Branch 4 – Desert to Garden. 

In this unit we we’ll explore the concepts of sin, 

salvation, and the “last things”—death, 

judgment, heaven, and hell—within God’s plan. 

While God’s plan is for everyone to reach 

heaven, the Church teaches that people can 

sometimes turn away, making choices that lead 

them away from this path. We’ll also focus on 

Ash Wednesday and Lent, a time when Christians 

reflect on their choices and renew their 

connection with God. We’ll learn what happens 

during the Ash Wednesday Mass, the symbols 

involved, and how Christians respond to God’s 

call during Lent through prayer and reflection 

 

Welcome back Year 5. We all hope that you have a restful break and are looking forward 

to the different, exciting learning we have planned for you this half term.   



Guided Reading 

We will continue reading Street Child by Berlie 

Doherty this half-term as it will give the children 

chance to finsi the novel and the quiz this book. 

As readers, we will be reading this text, as a class 

and answering a range of questions. We will be 

paying particular attention to retrieval questions. 

When his mother dies, Jim Jarvis is left all alone 

in London. He is sent to the workhouse, but 

quickly escapes, choosing a hard life on the streets 

of the city over the confines of the workhouse 

walls. Struggling to survive, Jim finally finds 

some friends… only to be snatched away and 

made to work for the remorslessly cruel Grimy 

Nick.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

How can you help? 
Weekly Homework 
- Homework will be set on a Friday and will need 

to be completed by the following Friday. If you 

have any trouble accessing homework online or 

would prefer a paper copy, please see me and I 

can arrange this for you.  

- Every week your child will receive spellings. The 

spelling test will take place on a Friday morning. 

Please practise these spellings with your child at 

home!  

- Spelling Shed – please ensure your child is 

accessing this regularly at home, there are 

certificates and rewards for children who access 

this! If your child has misplaced their login, 

please let me know.  

- TT Rockstars – please ensure your child is 

accessing this regularly at home too, it is 

extremely important that they regularly practice 

and apply their multiplication and division 

knowledge.  

- Remember to read every night with your child 

and sign their diary too! 

Thank you for your continued support and if you 

have any questions about your child’s learning 

or progress, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Mr Robinshaw 

 


